
2.     Malta - 2017 Article IV Consultation

The Executive Board endorses the thrust of the staff appraisal in the report for the 2017 
Article IV consultation with Malta (SM/18/6, 1/9/18). 

It is expected that the next Article IV consultation with Malta will take place on the standard 
12-month cycle.  (SM/18/6, 01/09/18)

Decision No. 16330-(18/7), adopted 
January 26, 2018


